
Announcement of Response to the Intrusion on Male 

Dormitory #1 during Summer Break 

1. Prior to the computer network upgrade and maintenance on June 26th, 

announcement has been made on May 27th, and starting on June 14th, the Student 

Dormitory Autonomy Association informed students in every room not to leave 

their belongings in their rooms as the renovation went along. Yet some students 

ignored the announcement. Considering the number of workers and associated 

people in and out of dorm everyday, problems such as theft were eventually 

reported. 

 

2. The university has reported the incident to the police on July 11th and reviewed 

the security camera footage for any suspects. 

 

3. All the rooms on the 5th to 8th floor in the dormitory, including the dorm rooms 

for Oversea Chinese Students and mainland Chinese students have been locked 

since July 12
th

.  

 

4. Starting from today, work-study students will put everything (including rubbish) 

from each room into plastic bags, and the whole process will be recorded. 

 

5. Once the aforementioned task is done, all halted upgrade and maintenance project 

put on hold will resume and the whole process will be recorded.  

 

 


